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Dear Neighbor: 
Summer is in full swing and our First Metro Bank family sends well wishes for safe and fun-­filled 
adventures this season.  Our entire organization is busy making preparations for the many summer 
events created for our neighbors!  It is my pleasure to share new product offerings and upcoming 
events included in our summer agenda for 2017.  As a reminder, when traveling this season, contact 
our Electronic Banking Department at 256-­386-­0600 to ensure reliable debit card processing while 
traveling out of state or outside the country.    

Make room in your calendar for our upcoming summertime happenings!  First Friends, don’t miss 
the opportunity to attend Barbecue and Bingo on Thursday, July 20th, at the Florence-­Lauderdale 
Coliseum from 6:00 p.m. until 8:00 p.m. (see the back of the newsletter for more information).  Our largest 
event of the year, Sax in the City, will take place the very next night, Friday, July 21st, at Wilson Park 
in Florence.  No ticket is required for this free event!  The Midnighters will take center stage at 7:30 
p.m. to kickoff the famous W.C. Handy Music Festival.  

Lastly, First Metro Bank strives to deliver products that cater to your financial needs with a level of 
service that surpasses your banking expectations.  Our Mobile Wallet product line has extended to 
include Samsung Pay and Android Pay®.  Additionally, we are approaching the final stages of the 
complete overhaul of our website, www.firstmetro.com.  The new website will provide useful 
information pertaining to both your banking needs and the community while offering new, robust 
services such as online mortgage applications. 

This summer, and every other season throughout the year, we value each opportunity to serve you.  
From our family to yours, best wishes for a safe and enjoyable summer. 

Thank you for 
Banking with a Neighbor

Sax  in  the  City
Proud to Sponsor the

14th  
annual  

W.C.  Handy  Festival  

featuring
 The Midnighters

A  Free  
Handy  Event!  

  $5  t-shirt
  at  any  FMB  location

Android Pay has Arrived!
Now use your

First Metro Bank 
Debit Card

 

with
Android Pay™

The Android Robot is reproduced 
or modified from work created 
and shared by Google and used 
according to terms described in 

the Creative Commons 3.0 
Attribution License. 

To add your eligible First 
Metro Bank Mastercard to 

Android Pay, open the 
Android Pay App.  Need to 
download the app? Simply 
visit the Google Play Store!  
Next, open the app, take a 
picture of your card, and 

you’re all set!



Cybersecurity... Are you Protected?

Bank with 
a 

Muscle Shoals  Tuscumbia 

Metro
 Happenings

Tuesday -­ July 4 
Independence Day 

All locations are closed.

Thursday -­ July 20 

First Friends 
Barbecue	
  and	
  Bingo

Florence-­Lauderdale Coliseum
6:00 p.m. until 8:00 p.m.

BBQ plate & an evening of Bingo! 
$15 per person 

Contact Karen Johnson by calling
256-­386-­0600 to attend!

Friday -­ July 21
Sax in the City

 FREE kickoff concert of the 

W.C. Handy Music Festival 

(no ticket required)

7:30 p.m.

Monday -­ September 4
Labor Day

All locations are closed.

®

Manage your FMB debit card through the

 Turn your misplaced debit card o! until it is found
receive noti"cations regarding:

 Location, Merchant Type, Spend Limit, & Transaction Type 

 My Mobile Money App!   My Mobile Money App!  

Download today!Download today!
Simply search 

“My Mobile Money Access” 
in your app store!

mymobilemoney

Use your eligible
                               

debit card to pay 
almost anywhere, 

including apps!

®

Samsung, Samsung Pay, Galaxy s (and other device names) and Samsung KNOX are trademarks 

or registered trademarks of SAMSUNG ELECTRONICS CO., Ltd.  Other company and product 

names mentioned may be trademarks of their respective owners.  Screen images are simulated; 

actual appearance may vary. Samsung Pay is available on select Samsung Devices.  

You	
  may	
  have	
  heard	
  the	
  term	
  “WannaCry”	
  in	
  the	
  news	
  lately.	
  	
  WannaCry	
  is	
  the	
  name	
  of	
  a	
  recently	
  
released	
  malware	
  that	
  successfully	
  infected	
  over	
  200,000	
  computers	
  across	
  the	
  world.	
  	
  At	
  First	
  
Metro	
  Bank,	
  our	
  goal	
  is	
  to	
  protect	
  our	
  neighbors	
  and	
  their	
  information.	
  	
  Please	
  consider	
  the	
  
following	
  information	
  to	
  keep	
  yourself	
  safe	
  online.
	
  
WannaCry	
  was	
  a	
  type	
  of	
  malware	
  called	
  “ransomware.”	
  	
  This	
  means	
  that	
  once	
  a	
  computer	
  is	
  
The	
  criminals	
  spreading	
  the	
  malware	
  then	
  demand	
  payment	
  to	
  release	
  the	
  key	
  necessary	
  to	
  
locked.	
  
	
  
The	
  effects	
  of	
  an	
  attack	
  like	
  this	
  can	
  be	
  truly	
  devastating.	
  	
  The	
  following	
  tips	
  can	
  help	
  you	
  
prevent	
  or	
  recover	
  from	
  a	
  ransomware	
  infection:
	
  
1.	
  Think	
  Before	
  You	
  Click.	
  	
  Most	
  cyber	
  attacks	
  start	
  through	
  a	
  “phishing”	
  email.	
  	
  This	
  is	
  an	
  email	
  
containing	
  a	
  malicious	
  link	
  or	
  attachment.	
  	
  Be	
  absolutely	
  sure	
  every	
  email	
  you	
  receive	
  is
legitimate	
  before	
  clicking	
  any	
  links	
  or	
  downloading	
  any	
  attachments.
	
  
2.	
  Patch	
  Your	
  Devices.	
  	
  Always	
  apply	
  the	
  latest	
  security	
  patches	
  available	
  for	
  any	
  internet-­‐
available	
  for	
  almost	
  two	
  months	
  before	
  WannaCry	
  was	
  released.	
  	
  Computers	
  that	
  were	
  fully	
  
patched	
  were	
  never	
  at	
  risk.
	
  
3.	
  Backup	
  Your	
  Data.	
  	
  If	
  your	
  computer	
  is	
  ever	
  infected	
  with	
  ransomware,	
  having	
  a	
  recent	
  backup	
  

drive	
  will	
  also	
  work.


